ALASKA MULTI CULTURE CORP.
EDUCATIONAL OBJECTIVE AND PROGRAM

The Commission has not previously granted a broadcast application for the applicant,
Alaska Multi Culture Corp. (“AMCC”). This is the first application AMCC has ever filed with the
Commission.

AMCC is an Alaska nonprofit corporation founded in 2017. AMCC will use the proposed
noncommercial educational station (the “Station”) to advance an educational program in
furtherance of AMCC'’s educational objective. AMCC’s governing documents permit it to
advance such an educational program and contain no provisions that would restrict it from
doing so, or from complying with any Commission rule or policy or any provision of the
Communications Act of 1934, as amended.

AMCC will use the Station to advance AMCC’s educational objective and to provide
noncommercial educational programming focused on the particular needs of the rural
community of Soldotna, Alaska, population 4,649. AMCC’s mission focuses on the underserved
Native Alaskan and Inuit cultures in and around Soldotna on the rural and rugged Kenai
Peninsula of Alaska. Various non-profit and community interests will be served with a variety of
educational and informational programming focusing on Soldotna and area residents. AMCC
plans to broadcast programs that will promote dialog and understanding between and among
various Native Alaskan peoples, and between the Native Alaskan population and non-native
Alaskans, including international visitors and immigrants. Program guests may speak about
events, organizations, community activities, and other topics of interest to educators and
citizens in Soldotna, particularly those of Native Alaskan background. The programs may include
dialog with community leaders and educators regarding issues of importance to parents about
their children’s education, about the local economy including the status of fishing, and other
topics of particular local importance to residents of Soldotna.

AMCC will also strive to have the Station provide a forum for area schools — particularly
those serving Native Alaskan populations — for the promotion of scholastic endeavors and
extracurricular activities. AMCC will endeavor to provide the local population (particularly those
of Native Alaskan background) including students with opportunities to gain valuable, on-the-
job training through internship and volunteer opportunities.

In sum, AMCC plans to advance local noncommercial educational service with Native
Alaskan-centered educational and cultural programming, and by developing complementary
outreach initiatives with local educational and cultural institutions that serve Native Alaskans
and other Soldotna residents.



